
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Coronavirus Statement 
 
We regret to inform that the Regional Government of the Aosta Valley has taken the decision today 
(08/03/2020) to close all ski lifts and associated infrastructure in the Aosta Valley as a precautionary 
measure, including those of Pila, Courmayeur and La Thuile. 
 
Whereas borders remain open, and in the absence of a definitive recommendation to avoid travel to 
the area by the Foreign and Commonwealth Office (FCO), we have nevertheless taken the pre-
emptive decision to suspend INTERSKI resort activities for the remainder of the current season, 
believing this to be the course of action best suited to the needs of our clients and to bring an end to 
current uncertainty and speculation. 
 
Over 4000 clients will be affected and we will endeavour to discharge our responsibilities in a timely 
manner, but we would ask for both patience and understanding, given the unprecedented nature 
and scale of the problem. 
 
Today is a bad day in our nearly forty years of taking clients to the Aosta Valley, but our company is 
both strong and resilient in the face of oppressive circumstances. 
 
With gratitude for your past and continuing support, we look forward to putting present difficulties 
behind us and welcoming you back to an uninterrupted winter 2020/21, with many more to follow. 
  
 
 
Inter School Travel Ltd T/A Interski 
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